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MEC RACHOENE UNVEILS YET ANOTHER GROUP OF NEW RECRUITS AS 
COMMITTED 
 
 
The MEC responsible for the department, Ernest Rachoene, will welcome yet another 
batch of newly recruited men and women who will be joining the department as 
permanent workers. 
 
This is part of the MEC’s commitment to strengthen internal capacity to deliver 
services to the people of Limpopo.  It further shows action in motion as far as 
responding to priorities of government for the 7th Administration, which are job creation 
and reduction of poverty. 
 
In December 2024, the MEC welcomed the first cohort of 174 employees. 
 
Members of the media are invited to attend and cover the welcoming ceremony 
scheduled as follows: 
 
DATE: Tuesday, 01 April 2025 
TIME: 10:00  
VENUE: Nirvana Hall, Polokwane. 
 
For more information contact Media Liaison Officer, Mr Emmanuel Mongwe on 
0791473519 or Head of Communications, Ms. Tendani Munyai on 0823766386 
 
 
 
#strengtheningcapacityofgovernment 
#Stakeholdertuesdays 
#DikgerekgereWednesday 
#LetsgrowLimpopoTogether  
#7thAdministration 
#Dilodichenchitje 


